
EAST CAMPUS

Nov. 7, 2014

One month public
comment period

More public input
Committee vote 
City Council vote

background & timeline

 Email: communications@kcmo.org
 Visit: www.kcmomentum.com
 Write to: City Communications Office – 21st Floor, City Hall    
  414 East 12th Street, KCMO 64106

Thanks for your interest in the question of 
whether the East Patrol Division Station and 
Crime Lab Campus, or an individual part of the 
campus, should carry a name other than East 
Campus. The City of Kansas City, Missouri is 
currently listening to public recommendations 
and comments.

This public process will examine whether a 
name should be attached to the campus, as 
well as who could be honored and why. If a 
name is given to the facility, it would mark the 
first time any KCMO police station is named in 
honor of an individual. The new East Campus 
will feature a police division station, a 
state-of-the-art crime lab, and a property and 
evidence depository. These new facilities will 
replace outdated buildings.

The project will have a significant economic 
impact on Kansas City's eastside citizens and 
businesses, while also benefiting the City's 
taxpayers.

Construction has begun on this $74 million 
project, which is scheduled for completion by 
Winter 2015-2016. The facilities are scheduled 
to open in early 2016.

The East Campus is being built with the Public 
Safety Sales Tax approved by Kansas City 
voters in 2002 and renewed in 2010.

The new East Campus will feature a police 
division station, a state-of-the-art crime lab, 
and a property and evidence depository. These 
new facilities will replace outdated buildings.

Oct. 6, 2014
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Public Hearing

Mid-November

Early December

Resolution submitted 
to City Council, 
assigned to a committee

Submit comments and recommended names:


